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Good afternoon,

I refer to your letter of 17 January addressed to the Cathaoirleach inviting submissions to the Local
Electoral Area Boundary Committee.

The matter was discussed at our most recent Municipal District Meeting and the overall agreement
amongst the Elected Members present was that a submission would be made to the Local Electoral
Area Boundary Committee that Baltinglass Municipal District’s Local Electoral area should remain as
a six seat local electoral area and that the geographic integrity of West Wicklow should be kept
intact. Our Elected Members were also invited to make individual submissions to the Boundary
Committee should they wish to do so.

I would be grateful therefore if this submission on behalf of Baltinglass Municipal District could be

acknowledged and submitted to the relevant Committee please.

Kind regards,

Dionne Dixon
District Administrator | Baltinglass Municipal District
Civic Offices, Blessington Business Park, Blessington, Co. Wicklow W91 RTV(



